
 

 

 

 

 

McKinney-Vento Letter of Rights 
 

 

Dear Parent/Legal Guardian/Student: 

 

In accordance with the McKinney-Vento Homeless Education Act, you have the right to 

all educational services provided in Washington Township including the following: 

special education services, gifted and talented, and after school activities. You further 

have the right to receive transportation to and from school for the duration of your 

temporary residency, free meals at school, and free textbooks. All of these rights are 

afforded to you during the duration of your temporary residency.  

 

You are required to inform the school district of any changes in address including 

when you find permanent housing. You must also provide some kind of contact 

information for the school district to reach you. 

 

If it is found that falsified information has been given to the school district, your rights as 

stated above will be terminated as well as your eligibility for the McKinney-Vento 

program. If you are in dispute of the decision regarding your eligibility for the 

McKinney-Vento program or transportation of your child to and from school you have 

the right to appeal the decision, by contacting the McKinney-Vento liaison and you will 

be encouraged to complete the dispute resolution process. 

Please sign below to acknowledge that you understand your rights and responsibilities as 

stated above. 

 

 

 

Crystal Haslett 

McKinney-Vento Homeless Education Liaison 

8550 Woodfield Crossing Boulevard 

Indianapolis, IN 46240 

(317) 205-3332 ext. 77283 


